
C.TI.MÇFAKLANE
PRESIDENT

M9EAKLANE SON A HODGSON, LIMITED 
MONTREAL

ITovember 26th, 1925,

Dear sir Arthur

I have to thank you for 

your courtesy in letting me have a chance to look 

over the special report issued by the War office, 

and will avail myself of your permission to keep 

it for a little while before I return it to you.

With kind personal
regards, believe me,

Yours faithfully,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B,

Montreal,


